Dear PK Families,
 
HAPPY EARTH DAY!!
 
From the teachers for this week:
 
In English and Mandarin classes next week, students will be studying Earth Day, zoo animals, and action words.  They’ll also be working with addition and subtraction stories.  In our book, Cookies: Bite-Sized Life Lessons, we’ll be studying compassion (“Don’t worry, it’s okay.  You can have part of my cookie.”).  What a nice tie-in to Earth Day, as we learn about having compassion for our planet!  We’re looking forward to a wonderful week with your kiddos!
 
Thanks!  Hope you all have a wonderful week!
